
 

 

SENTINEL SOCCER ACADEMY 
 
The West Vancouver School District proudly announces the launching of a new sports academy 
for September, 2005.  The Sentinel Soccer Academy is a unique program that offers young 
soccer players, boys and girls, grades 8 & 9, the opportunity to complete their full academic 
requirements in the mornings and then participate in soccer skill development training each 
afternoon, all during school hours. The Sentinel Soccer Academy is strictly supplementary to 
existing community soccer club teams and not designed to establish or develop teams for 
competition. 
 
An Information Session is scheduled for Wednesday, April 27, 2005 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. in the 
Sentinel Secondary School Theatre. Following the information session, interested students may 
register for the ‘try outs’ to be held on Saturday, May 7, 2005 from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. at 
Ambleside.  Come on out and hear about this exciting new program!   
 
For further information contact: 
 
Diane Nelson 
District Principal 
Director – Sentinel Soccer Academy 
Email: dnelson@vancouvergriffins.com 
Tel: 604-435-6440 
 
*Information will be up on the Sentinel Secondary School website very soon!  Check 
http://www.sd45.bc.ca/sentinel/index.html  
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